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Dear Up and Running Software, Inc.,

Practical knowledge and passionate educators are cornerstones of Iowa State University and
the College of Design. Whether fabricating explosiesresistant trash receptacles that could make
our public places safer or creating toolkits or communities to enhance local food options, the
students and faculty in the College of Design take our understanding of human aspirations and
employ it to reimagine the future for all people.

This is possible because of the generous and passionate Cyclone community. Your gift to the
College of Design Excellence Fund is one critical way you impact the college— which extends
beyond our campus. Thank you!

Your generosity ensures that students, faculty, and the broader College of Design
community can help advance society in the state of Jowa and beyond. Whether applying
design thinking to Main Street’s challenges or the world’s, students and faculty in the College of
Design are practicing with the purpose of enhancing the human experience and improving the
natural, social, and built environment sustainably and responsibly.

If we can be of assistance, please contact me at 515.294.7427 or Irico@jiastate.edu. We always
enjoy hearing from fellow Cyclones!

With gratitude,

Luis Rico-Gutierrez
Dean, College of Design
134 College of Design
715 Bissell Road

Ames, lowa 50011-1066
515-294-7427
Irico/@iastate.edu




